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The submissions on this file and the Inspectors report were considered at a Board
meeting heid on 02/11/2023.

The Board decided to allow the appeal, for the reasons and considerations set out

below and to direct the Building Control Authority as follows:
Remove Condition number 2
Reasons and Considerations

Having regard to the size of the building compartment, the submissions lodged in
connection with the Fire Safety Certificate application and the appeal, and to the
report of the Inspecitor, it is considered that Condition number 2 as set out in the
schedule of conditions attached to the Fire Certificate granted by the Building Control
Authority, is unwarranted by reason of the building compartment floor area,187m2
being below the 1000m2 (at which size Technical Guidance Document B 2006
require the provision of sprinklers when the building is for the storage of hazardous

goods).
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